
 

 

 

In reference to the Roc-1 Well Update provided on 18 January 2016, upon request from the Australian Stock 
Exchange Carnarvon Petroleum Limited (“Carnarvon”) (ASX:CVN) advises that it retracts the disclosure of the 
preliminary information prepared by Finder Exploration which was provided by Carnarvon on pages four to 
ten of the announcement. The disclosure of total petroleum initially in place is prohibited under ASX Listing 
Rule 5.25.3. 

 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Adrian Cook 
Managing Director  
Carnarvon Petroleum 

 
 
 
Shareholder enquiries:     Media enquires: 
 
Mr Thomson Naude     Mr Tony Dawe 
Company Secretary     Professional Public Relations  
Phone: (08) 9321 2665     (08) 9388 0944 / 0405 989 743  
Email: investor.relations@cvn.com.au   tony.dawe@ppr.com.au 
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